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FUSION
DANCE

NEWS

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
Closings due to weather will be put on our answering machine no later than 2:00 p.m. that day,  

and we will send out an email. If you would like to make up a class, please email or call the studio!

IMPORTANT DATES
October 24th-30th: Wear your HALLOWEEN COSTUME  
to class! If you would like to bring candy for the class  

you may, but it is not required. If you do, please  
bring individually wrapped candy and NO peanuts. 

October 31st:  
NO CLASSES – Happy Halloween

November 1st:  
FULL RECITAL BALANCE IS DUE. THIS WILL  

AUTOMATICALLY COME OUT OF THE ACCOUNT ON FILE. 
($85/class)

November 22nd-26th:  
NO CLASSES – Happy Thanksgiving

December 21st-January 3rd:  
NO CLASSES – Winter Break

January 4th: Classes Resume 

April 1st-4th: Parent Watch Week/Recital Meetings

April 8th-12th: NO CLASSES – Spring Break

April 28th: Competition team pictures

April 29th-May 2nd: Recital pictures at the studio

May 16th: Last Day of Classes 

May 17th: Dress Rehearsal – ORPHEUM 

May 18th: Recital – ORPHEUM 

We have had a GREAT start to our year and we look forward to having another wonderful dance season! We are happy to 
answer any questions you may have as the year continues on. Please don’t hesitate to either call or email with questions. 

– Heidi and Staff

CLASS ATTIRE
If you are unsure of what shoes and/or 
attire your child should be wearing for 
class, please consult with their teacher.
•	 PLEASE label all shoes with child’s 

name or initials 
•	 Hair needs to be pulled back and out of 

child’s face
•	 NO T-shirts!

PARKING LOT TRAFFIC
For better traffic flow in the 
parking lot, please enter on the 
east side (by Fareway) and exit on 
the west side (by Lamars). If you 
are picking up your dancer, please 
be courteous and not stop traffic. 
Drive around until they come out. 
When parking at Fareway, you will 
need to park legally.

DANCER’S BOUTIQUE **NEW LOCATION**
You may have noticed we have relocated Dancer’s Boutique behind the front desk. 
You are more than welcome to shop Monday-Thursday 2:00-7:00 p.m. 

REMINDER
Please make sure to bring your dancer to 
the restroom BEFORE class starts. This will 
help minimize interruptions while teaching 
and maximize their dance time.

COOKIE DOUGH 
FUNDRAISER
We will be starting our biggest 
fundraiser on October 9th. Our 
Cookie Dough Fundraiser will help 
personally raise money for your 
dancer’s recital costume(s)/tuition. 
More information will come by 
email soon. 


